
Charlier  Associates, Inc.

BROOMFIELD PARK 'N RIDE RELOCATION
BROOMFIELD, COLORADO (COMPLETED)

In a project jointly funded by the Regional Transportation District (RTD) and the City of Broomfield, 
Charlier Associates evaluated alternatives for the relocation and reconstruction of the Broomfield Park 'n 
Ride lot.  This park 'n ride facility is utilized by RTD for routes operating along US 36 and is currently over 
capacity.  As part of the project, CAI identified interchange reconstruction design alternatives in order to 
determine the best future location and design for the park 'n ride facility given potential future HOV and rail 
systems in the corridor.
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